



7<sup>th</sup> September 2017

Dear Parent,

## **Re: Fraudulent Bank Details**

Our bank have contacted us to say that they are aware of occasions where fraudsters have created a dummy email address, similar to a school, with one extra letter and managed to convince some of their parents to remit funds to a different bank account.

Please be aware of this fraud and make sure that you always use the bank details found at the foot of our invoices. Our bank details have not changed in recent years so please continue to use the bank details that you have always used.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com